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BY EMAIL
3 September 2024

The Honorable Bill Hogan -

Minister — Department of Education and Early Childhood Development (EECD)
Place 2000, P.O. Box 6000

Fredericton, NB

E3B 5H1

Dear Minister Hogan:

This letter, in accordance with Section 36.7 (6) of the Education Act, is to advise you that Ms. Tanya
Adams, the District Education Councillor for Sub-district 1, within the Anglophone West School District,
has advised the Council that, due to increased family commitments, she can no longer continue as a
member of the Council. Ms. Adams resignation is effective 27 August 2024.

The ASD-West District Education Council has commenced a search for an individual to be appointed to
the DEC Councillor position for Sub-district 1 of ASD-West for the remainder of our current mandate
(until Spring 2026) and we will advise you once a suitable person has been identified.

Sincerely,

/
Thomas K.D. Geburt

Chairperson of the District Education Council
Anglophone West School District

cc. Ryan Donaghy, Deputy Minister, EECD
Dr. Tiffany Bastin, Assistant Deputy Minister, EECD
David McTimoney, Superintendent of Schools, ASD-West



